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Date: December 17, 2019  
 

Subject:     SENIOR LUNCHEON  

 

  

The Holidays are here, and for many especially the elderly 

we like to make it special during the Holiday Season. The 

City of Miami Police Department and our partners have 

come together to make it a little easier for more than 200 

seniors to enjoy a warm meal coupled with some dancing.  

 

The luncheon will take place tomorrow, December 18, 

2019 at the Miami Police Benevolent Association, 2300 

N.W. 14 Street.  The event begins at 11:00 a.m. and ends 

at 2:00 P.M., and the media is invited to witness the joy 

placed on the seniors’ faces.   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ofc. Kenia Fallat     Cmdr. Freddie Cruz II/Lt. B. Joseph   
 

N/A 
 

December 17, 2019 
 

 


